
 

26-6-2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School update 

This week we have continued to expand our provision and have successfully welcomed back most of the Reception 

children.  Many of them have bounced into school smiling, but some were anxious.  This is understandable after such a 

long break.  On the second day of returning to school much of the observable anxiety had dissipated.  With this in mind 

I feel it is important to offer the opportunity to children in the year groups who have not been able to attend school a 

time to meet with their teacher.  I am planning for this to be a 45-minute pastoral meeting, to help them feel connected 

to school and to think about transition for September.  In a separate email, I will be writing to these children in Years 1 

to 5 to organise this. 

 

Classes for next year 

Current class Current teacher New class New teacher 

Ladybirds Miss. Daltrey Class 2 Mrs. Neal 

Bumblebee  Miss. Cotterell Class 1 Miss. Sadler-Jones 

Class 1 Miss. Sadler-Jones Class 4 Mrs. Lacey/Mrs. Coakley-Hines 

Class 2 Mrs. Neal Class 3 Mrs. Nickson 

Class 3  Mrs. Nickson Class 6 Mrs. Butler/Mr. Ryan 

Class 4 Mrs. Lacey/Mrs. Coakley-Hines Class 5 Miss. Smith 

Class 5 Miss. Smith  Class 7 Mrs. Taziker/Miss. Hannah 

Class 6 Mrs. Butler/Mr. Ryan Class 8 Mr. Marriott 

Class 7 Mrs. Taziker/Miss. Bowler Class 9 Mr. Coughlin 

Class 8 Mr. Marriott Class 10 Mrs. Inglis 

Class 9 Mr. Coughlin Class 12 Mrs. Wilson 

Class 10  Mrs. Inglis Class 11 Mrs. Ross/Mr. Neal 

End of year transition phone calls 

To complete the year and to assist our understanding of your child’s development the teachers will be making one final 

phone call to parents, except for year 6 children, as transition meetings with secondary schools have already taken place.  

During this phone call we will enquire about the success of home learning, your child’s well-being and any concerns 

prior to transition for September. It is anticipated that these calls will take approximately 5 minutes. Please be aware that 

some phone calls from school may look like an unknown number.  If we are unable to reach you, we will schedule a 

follow up call.  If this is unsuccessful, we will send you an email to let you know that we have tried to contact you. 

 

St. Bridget’s Buddies Summer Provision 

We have had a number of enquiries for summer provision.  I am pleased to confirm that we can now staff St. Bridget’s 

Buddies for the first four weeks of the Summer holiday (Monday 20th July – Friday 14th August).  The information and 

application are attached with this email. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

     
Neil Le Feuvre      

  
St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 

 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
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